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Media Advisory 
 
Wednesday, 01 May 2024 
 
MEC HLOMUKA LAUNCHES THE CULVERT REINSTATEMENT ON MAIN ROADS P385 AND 
P504 UNDER ETHEKWINI METRO MUNICIPALITY 
 
KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Sipho Hlomuka, today launched 
the culvert reinstatement of Main Roads P504 and P385 in Ward 05, Ethekwini Metro Municipality. 
 
The Main Roads P385 and P504 projects emerged in response to the floods that occurred in April 
2022 and December 2023 respectively. These projects are located in Wards 05 and 103 of the 
eThekwini Municipality. 
 
The culvert reinstatement of Main Road P385 is to commence immediately with the project 
estimated to cost R16 million. 
 
The total project cost, including the culvert reinstatement of Main Road P504, is estimated to be 
over R100 million. More than 100 jobs are set to be created for the duration of these projects.  
 
MEC Hlomuka was joined by eThekwini Metro Municipality mayor, Cllr. Mxolisi Kaunda, eThekwini 
Metro Municipality Executive Committee member, Cllr. Madlala, local ward councillor and senior 
officials. 
 
ENDS. 


